
Welcome Back to Our Church Reopening on June 7 at 11 a.m.! 

Things to Know Before You Come 

• The sanctuary, restrooms and hallways leading to the restrooms will be sanitized 

• Masks will be required, at least for now.  Please put them on before entering the building 

• Sanitizer, gloves, and a limited supply of masks will be available, but we suggest you bring your own masks 

• For now, we will not meet for Sunday School because of having to meet in smaller rooms and the need for 

additional sanitizing.  In addition, we will not meet on Wednesday night.  Nursery will also be unavailable for a 

time. 

• If you are not comfortable coming back to church yet, we understand.  We will still Facebook Live and provide a 

copy of the service on our website: FBClex.com 

• If you are feeling ill in any way, please do not come to church and infect others. 

When You Get to Church 

• Put your mask on before entering.  If you didn’t bring one, one will be provided.  But it is best to bring your own 

as we will only have a limited supply 

• Enter through either side door of the sanctuary.  These are the only 2 doors that will be open 

o Enter through the side door beside the lady’s classroom (the Parlor) or 

o Enter through the side door on the handicap ramp side 

o The front door on Tchula St will not be open 

• When you enter, please follow the direction of your usher 

• There will be taped lines on the handicap ramp and the floor inside to help us stay 6 feet apart 

• You can stand together with others in your household 

• Sanitize your hands before entering the sanctuary.  Sanitizer will be available. 

• Your usher will show you to your seat.  Everyone will be seated by household.  We apologize but you will 

probably not be able to sit in your normal seat. 

• The pews in the back half of the church will be roped off to limit the need to sanitize all the pews, however the 

entire room will be sprayed down. 

• We don’t want to create fear with all these precautions, but we want to be as careful as possible to make you 

feel as comfortable as possible.  We will lessen these restrictions as we go along. 

During the Service 

• Once seated, please remain in your seat until after the service when our ushers will dismiss you 

• Please keep your mask on during the service. 

• Note: Keith and Robert will not wear masks while they are up on the platform but will put one on when they 

step down. 

• We will forego the “meet and greet” time 

• Please, no handshakes, hugs or any other point of contact with other households 

• Please, do not walk across the room to speak with others 

• At this time, no congregational singing to lessen the transmission of the virus through the air if it is present. 

• We will not pass the offering plates.  Offering plates will be on the piano as you exit. 

After the Service 

• Please stay seated until an usher dismisses you in order to maintain social distancing as we leave of at least 6 

feet. 

• Please do not stop to talk until you have completely exited the building.  You are welcome to talk outside. 


